
Non-Competitive Practices
Each subrecipient shall be alert to organizational conflicts of interest or non-competitive practices among
contractors that may restrict or eliminate competition or otherwise restrain trade. Contractors that develop or
draft specifications, requirements, statements of work, and/or Requests for Proposals (RFP’s) for a
proposed procurement shall be excluded from bidding or submitting a proposal to compete for the award of
such procurement. Any request for exemption must be submitted in writing to CVAD.
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